Sent: Friday, 1 November 2013 4:39 PM
To: Standard Consultation
Subject: Re: English requirements for health pratitioners

To whom it may be concerned,

It is not necessary to change the current English requirements because its original purpose is to protect the public's
safety especially in an English-speaking country. Furthermore, the proposing English requirements are extremely
unfair for those health practitioners who had met the current English requirements prior to their registration with
the health boards regarding the costs, time and pressure. Last but not least, lots of registered health practitioners
cannot find an employment due to the current unstable economic status and thousands of new health graduates
each year.

To be summarised, the new English requirements will not contribute to the society at all.

Regards,
Lois





